
Memorandum
Item 10b

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: June 14, 2023
SUBJECT: CCSD Property and Casualty Insurance

On November 10, 2022 CCSD notified AMLJIA, our current provider for General Liability, Worker’s 
Compensation, Auto Liability, and Property Insurance of the district’s desire to pursue all available market 
options as we approached our insurance renewal.  CCSD has received two bids (one from AMLJIA and one 
from APEI).  

1. The proposal from AMLJIA is for $247,086 for a one year agreement that includes a $0 deductible for 
both general liability and auto liability.

2. The proposal from APEI  is for $193,253.88 for a three year agreement that includes $0 deductibles for 
general liability and auto liability.

Included with this memo is the November 10, 2022 letter from CCSD to AMLJIA indicating our desire to 
pursue all available market options and the three proposals CCSD received.

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve the three-year agreement proposal from APEI for property and casualty 
insurance for $193,253.88. 


